
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Summer 1/May 17th 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

What a busy week it has been in school for everyone. I am so proud of the way the children 

have come together to support each other through quite a different week. Many of the adults 

who usually work through school have been needed to help the leadership team, and Year 6 

staff, administer SATs papers. We even had Mrs Shaw from the office and Mrs Appleby join 

to support the process! The children have coped really well with these changes. 

The Year 6 children have been absolutely amazing this week and we have been impressed 

by the huge effort and determination shown. It was nice for them to finish the week with a 

first read through of their end of year play which they will perform for you in July. Years 3, 4 

and 5 are looking forward to you coming in to school this week see their work from this half 

term.  

We are really pleased that attendance for the whole school improved to 95.6% this week. 

Keep up the great work everyone, prizes will be up for grabs when we break up for Summer! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for your 

Diary. 

➢ Fabulous Finish Events 21st-23rd 

May. See calendar. 

➢ 24th May. John Wesley Assembly 

9.15am-parents welcome. 

➢ Tuesday 21st May. Mental health 

workshop and coffee morning for 

parents. 

➢ Behaviour Special Reward week in 

school week commencing 20th May 

➢ Year 6 events. 10th July-Y6 

performance 6pm. Awards ceremony 

18th July 6pm-8pm. Leaver’s 

assembly 23rd July @ 9.30am. 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 93.3% 

Y3AM 97.5% 

Y4HH 96.7% 

Y5MH 95.2% 

Y5/6RC 92.1% 

Y6JS/MD 98.6% 

Well done to our weekly attendance 

winners Y6JS/MD!Extra playtime for you 

all, fantastic! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, cookies 

and strawberries with Mrs Thorpe! 

This week we have had a focus on being courageous in school. We have looked out for children 

who have shown the courage to work to the best of their ability! 

Mia from Y3NB For showing super focus in your learning Mia. Miss 
Blackbourn was so proud of your RE learning this week, 
well done! Fabulous Mia! 

  Gracie from Y3AM For trying so hard in maths lessons. You have worked 
really hard to master the use of money and we are so 
proud of you! 

Connie from Y4HH For showing real courage in maths this work. You have 
given you all in decimals learning this week Connie, huge 
well done! 

 Rae from Y5MH For showing such a fantastic attitude to learning this week 
and adapting to all the changes in a very different week. 
Thank you Rae, you are really appreciated! 

All of the children from Y5/6RC For the determination shown by the Year 6 children with 
the support your Year 5 friends. Brilliant teamwork! 

All of the children from Y6JSMD For the resilience and effort shown by all children. 
Fantastic! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers- Alfie, Harry, Theo, Freddie. 

Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work everyone. 

My two classes of the week this week are Y5/6 RC and Y6JSMD. Both classes have 100% of their 

children avoiding the grey door. Fabulous behaviour shown by all of you, well done! 

 

 

 

 

“The Lord does not need swords or spears to save his people. He is victorious in battle, and 

he will put all of you in our power” (1 Samuel 17:47) ‘David defeats Goliath’ 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

We are so proud of our Henry from Year 5 who was chosen as parents’ player of the 

season for his team. This, of course, comes as no surprise to us at Emmanuel because we 

know what a wonderful team player you are Henry! 

Here he is pictured with his hero, Oli Arblaster! 

Congratulations to our Year 

5 superstar Isla who has 

passed her British Ice 

Skating Level 3 Skills this 

week. 

We are so proud of you Isla 

and everyone at Emmanuel 

is looking forward to hearing 

about your Level 3 

competitions! 

Amazing news! 


